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Columbus Laboratories
305 Ning Avenye
Columous. Ohio <2201
Teiephone ials 2230924
Teley 2223332

April 2, 1980

Dr, Billy D. Shipp, Director

Safety Division

Chicago Operations and
Regional Office

U.S, Department of Energy

9800 South Cass Avenue

Argonne, IL 60439

Dear Dr. Shipp:

This is to inform you of a recent organizational change in the Radiation
Safety Program at Battelle's Columbus Laboratories. Mr. Homer M. Faust has
been promoted to Assistant Group Manager for Nuclear Services. In this
capacity, Mr. Faust assumes management responsibility of all laboratory
nuclear service functions which include:

Materials Accountability
Operational Health Physics
Environmental Health Physics
Transportation

In his new position, Mr. Faust will continue to serve as the BCL Nuclear
Materials Accountability [ presentative. In this new assignment, Mr. Faust
will report directly to Dr W, J., Madia, Manager of West Jefferson Nuclear
Services., Mr. Faust's back round with more than 25 years of experience in
nuclear operatioans highly qualifies him for th.s responsible position.

This organizational change will provide the desired continuity in our
Radiation Safety Program.

Mr. Joe Dettorre, who formerly served as Mansger of Nuclear Services, has

been promoted to Projects Manager for Decommissioning and Decontamination
Studies.
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This letter will also serve to advise NRC Headquarters and Region III of

this organizational change.

Very truly yours,
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Harley L. Toy
‘lRC/DOE Coordinator
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cc: Mr. James G. Keppler
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Mr. Leland C. Rouse

Advanced Fuel & Spent Fuel
Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety

Office of Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguards

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555
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